
2025 WASHINGTON STATE CHAMPIONSHIPS 

  

I would like to personally thank you for considering attending our 2025 WSPITA State Shoot 
Championships this year. Just a few years ago, we were on the brink of no return. However, 
today, we are not only financially sound, but the Washington State Shoot has had continual 
growth in attendance year after year since 2023. 

  

I’m honored to be this year’s WSPITA President. We would have never made it this far 
without our fantastic board members, the unwavering support of our sponsors, and most 
importantly, our fellow loyal shooters. 

 

In order to honor our shooters we are trying to make the 2025 WSPITA State Shoot one to 
remember. We have increased the added money, more trophies, higher quality trophies, 
rings, silver, and even another BT-99 to make this one of the best State Shoots on record. 
We’ve included more fun events, like the 50oz silver team event, to help give back to the 
shooters. We also wanted to continue the BT-99 Shootout that was a big hit last year. We 
are always trying to think of new ways to keep shooters front and center, while making sure 
we are financially responsible so future generations can enjoy the great sport of 
trapshooting, a sport that has given so much back to me. 

  

Thank you again, and I hope to see you at the shoot. If you have any questions, don’t 
hesitate to reach out.  

  

          

Good Luck Shooters! 

Jeremy Gustafson 

WSPITA President 

  

 


